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June 9, 2023 

 

 

Dear Neighbors of Bishop Richard Allen Park and Radnor Township Residents, 

 

On behalf of Radnor Township, we are sending this letter in an effort to provide you with some very 

exciting information related to Bishop Richard Allen Park located at 227 Brook Street, Bryn Mawr.  

 

Bishop Richard Allen Historic Sign Dedication Event!  

Join us as we celebrate and honor Bishop Richard Allen with a historic panel 

dedication at Bishop Richard Allen Park including food, refreshments and more!  

Event will take place on Sunday, June 25, 2023 from 1:00 to 3:00 PM  

Dedication begins at 1:30 PM 

In the event of rain, the event will be delayed to 5:30 - please visit www.radnor.com 

or scan the QR code in this letter for updates and more information.   

All are welcome at this event!  

 

Did you know…Every year on February 14th we celebrate Bishop Richard Allen’s birthday 

and historic walk to Radnor with a wreath ceremony and community gathering? 

 

Share your email with us and sign up to receive updates on both events and to receive other 

future notices about the park and local events. We are looking to connect with the neighbors 

and learn more about your interests!  

 

Thank you for taking the time to review this information. We hope this letter helps to inform you in 

advance about all the great things taking place at Bishop Richard Allen Park!  Please do not hesitate 

to contact us with any questions or for more information.  We hope to see you on June 25th! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Moira Mulroney      Tammy Cohen 

Board of Commissioners Ward 5/President  Director of Parks & Recreation 

mmulroney@radnor.org    tcohen@radnor.org 
610-688-5600, x 1025     610-989-3953 
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